
From: "Phil Dy" <phildy@bonarlawgroup.com>
To: <cmecfhelpdesk@cacb.uscourts.gov>, <Rules_Comments@ao.uscourts.gov>
Date: 08/29/2011 08:30 PM
Subject: Re: Public Notice PN 11-016 RE: Proposed National Rules and Forms Amendments for Public Comment

I think FRBP 1007 will be very helpful and I agree it is a good idea for the 
Financial Providers to help assist the debtors with their bankruptcy.

Thank you,

Phillip
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